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Memo 
   

TO  

City Council 

FROM  

Molly O’Donnell 

CC  

Michelle Gomez 

City Clerk’s Office  

RE  

Board and 

Commission 

Interview 

Recommendation 

 

 

The Longmont Housing Authority Advisory Board recommends: Glen Pepper, Carrie Snow 

and Milissa Berry for the three (3) regular member terms ending June 30, 2027.  

The Longmont Housing Authority Advisory Board has voted to leave the one (1) unexpired 

regular term ending June 30, 2025, vacant until it expires, at which time go through the 

application process to fill the vacancy for the full three years.  

Thank you,  

Molly O’Donnell 

Staff Liaison 

 


